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Attendance 
Attendance is up to around 94.12% for our students for the month of March.  Our Friday 
attendance is up to 88.8%.  I believe this is a direct connection to regionals being In 
Ketchikan and the number of families that traveled the week prior to spring break. 
 
Our current enrollment is at 101 students 
 
 
Issues Within the High School 
Staff:   
We continue to fight illness that goes through our staff and then recirculates.  We have 
been completing teacher evaluations through the last couple weeks and having some 
great conversations with each one.  It’s that time of year that teaching is a grind and 
competing with the nicer weather for the students attention is a challenge. 
 
Students: 
Almost 30 of our students are traveling to Music Fest in Juneau.  This is a great time for 
many of our students to shine. We also have 3 of our seniors headed to the all-star 
game in Anchorage. 
 
Admin: 
Continue to research the early release and purpose of other schools.  Visitor and parent 
parking.   
 
 
Celebrations-  
Activities banquet Coming 
Sr. Lunches 
Sr, Dinner & Prom 
 
 
 


